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REPORT OF THE HEAD OF TRANSPORT PROJECTS 
 
LETTER FROM MEMBER OF THE PUBLIC 
 
1. An email addressed to the Committee, concerning the through-ticketing 

arrangements between NET and the Skylink bus service, which runs to 
Nottingham East Midlands Airport, has been received from Ms. Helen Turner.  
A copy of the correspondence is appended to this report (Appendix A). 

 
2. Ms. Turner lives in Hucknall and works at the airport.  She complains that 

although the Day Network ticket that she uses is advertised as offering 
unlimited travel on NET and Skylink, it is not possible to purchase the ticket on 
the tram. 

 
3. Skylink is a service provided by the City Council and does not therefore fall 

under the joint agreement between the tram concessionaire, Arrow Light Rail, 
and Nottingham City Transport with regard to the sale of through tickets.  In this 
respect the Day Network ticket is similar to other through-tickets that can be 
used on NET and services provided by other operators outside of the City 
Transport area.  There is currently no intention to modify this arrangement and 
Ms. Turner has been advised of an alternative means of obtaining a reduced 
fare for her journey.  A copy of the response sent to Ms. Turner can be found at 
Appendix B to this report. 

 
 
Recommendations: 
 
The views of the Committee are sought. 
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